
 

 
 

                 SRI LANKA LAW COLLEGE 

     NOTICE 
 

 

Sri Lanka Law College will mark its 150th 
anniversary in the year 2024. In order to 
commemorate this occasion, we hope to make it 
memorable with a range of events and other 
activities. 
 
We would appreciate your invaluable ideas and 
suggestions for celebrating this remarkable 
anniversary. 
 
Please submit your ideas to the following email-  
150@sllc.ac.lk 
 
The previously submitted proposals are available 
at the college library for your information.  
 
 
Dr. Athula Pathinayake 
Principal 
March 7, 2023 

mailto:150@sllc.ac.lk

